
1

Stephen J. Puleo

From: John K. Wescott

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 12:43 PM

To: Stephen J. Puleo

Subject: FW: 868 Roosevelt 

As fate would have it, we had a fire alarm at 868 Roosevelt today.  I’d say we made it down the driveway pretty 

well.   False Alarm though.  

 

From: John K. Wescott <jkwescott@windhammaine.us>  

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 12:29 PM 

To: John K. Wescott <jkwescott@windhammaine.us> 

Subject: 868 Roosevelt  

 



2

 

 

 



3

 

 

 
 

Sent from my iPhone 


